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Newsletter 18 Friday 27th January 2023

Dear Parents and Carers,
| hope that you are well.

You will have received my letter on Wednesday regarding the school’s response to the strike
action. | must reiterate that children can only come in to school on Wednesday if:

. Their class is open.
. If you have received a letter offering your child/ren a place in school that day.

If these do not apply - please do not bring your child to school. We will be operating on
a reduced staff and will not have the capacity to safely look after them. If you can make
alternative childcare arrangements then you are under no obligation to take up the place even
if it is offered.

As | stated in my letter, | understand that this may be challenging and frustrating for parents.
However, the erosion of school budgets is having a direct impact on the breadth of
experiences and quality of resources that we can provide for your children. We appreciate
your support for all our children’s future.

Class 4 and Class 5 had a brilliant trip to the
SS Great Britain in Bristol. They went as part
of their topic about one of our most celebrated
engineers, Isambard Kingdom Brunel.

E A reminder that the next FOSS meeting will
take place at 8pm, Monday 30th January at
™ The Tudor Arms - all are welcome.

, | Have a good weekend

James [ aylor




Term 3 Wednesday 4th January - Friday 17th February

Date Class Event
Tuesday 31st January Year 6 NHS Year 6 dental survey
Friday 3rd February Parents Tea with the Head
Tuesday 7th February All Children Safer Internet Day
Wednesday 8th February Parents Gloucei}:igg&%&lﬁggﬂ?;%E)%?Zr_lgp?nafety for
Monday 13th February Parents Restorative Practice for parents 4:30-5:30pm
Wednesday 15th February | KS2 Children Dursley tag rugby festival (TBC)

Letters and information for events will be sent out in due course.

SPOT THE S DIFFERENCES




